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The EV Show Horse committee met on May 9th and is pleased to submit the following summary of business. 

 

EV Awards Night Discussion had regarding the available categories for the Awards Night. 
Committee confirmed that the Affiliate category would not be relevant to the 
Discipline.  
 
Agreed that the VOTY should not have to be a current EV member.  
 
*Future inclusion discussed: a grassroots or rookie performance award.  
 
Points and criteria have been reviewed and amended to increase the points 
allocated to Barastoc. Noted that not all riders who qualified for Nationals 
attended in NSW.  

 

Rider Clinics  Rider clinic has been proposed with several dates discussed for the second half 
of the year in WPNEC. 
 
Riding to review ringcraft etc. 2 coaches to assess.  
BBQ could be offered with additional snacks throughout the day. 
 

 

Judges’ Seminar   A judge’s seminar  
 
Confirmed that the following information could be presented: 
      i. Rule updates 
      ii. Tack 
      iii. Scoring  
 
If in person, the following inclusions were discussed: 
- BBQ 
- Presentation 
- Presenter 
- Demonstrations/lessons  
- Subsidised entry  
 

  

Combined 
Measuring Day 

Confirmed that the Combined Measuring Day on August 19th will be going 
ahead, with booking entries scheduled to open shortly.  
 
As Holly will be taking over measuring in the EV office, she will be the primary 
contact for any measuring enquiries.  
 

  

Victorian State Team 
for Nationals 

A supplier has been engaged for the State Team’s uniforms. A jotform will be 
created and details about subsidised orders to be sent out to all of competitors 
who have confirmed their acceptance of their team invitation.  
 

 


